
Visitor information for a visit to the DLR Space Propulsion Forum 

We look forward to welcoming you to the DLR Space Propulsion Forum! Please note 
the following information for your visit and pass it on to all guests: 

• 10 workdays before your visit, we require a list of participants with the first names, 
surnames and nationalities of all guests. Please be sure to use the template in the 
registration form and send us the completed list by e-mail, together with a mobile number 
so that we can contact you on the day of the visit. 

• The organizer of the visitor group is responsible for the accuracy of the information.  

• On the day of the visit, every guest (from the age of 16) must be able to identify himselve 
with a valid identity document (identity card or passport).  

• We offer guided tours free of charge and would also like to emphasize that it is not allowed 
to include the guided tours offered by DLR in commercial activities, offers, etc.  

• Due to internal processes, we reserve the right to make changes to the program, postpone 
dates, etc. at any time. We will of course inform you as soon as possible. In any case, 
however, there is no entitlement to a visitor tour of a certain type or on a certain date. In 
this respect, we also ask for your understanding that DLR will not be able to compensate 
you for any cancellation costs etc. that you may incur. 

• Taking photos and filming is not allowed anywhere on the DLR site or in the DLR Space 
Propulsion Forum. 

• There is only limited seating available during the tour. 

• The guided tours are held in German. English tours can be organized by prior arrangement. 

• A tour along the Talstraße can also be offered on request and depending on the test 
operation. The route of around 1.5 km must be covered on foot. Clothing should be 
adapted to the weather conditions. 

• Please let us know if your group includes people in wheelchairs. The lifts required for this are 
operated by security staff and must be announced. 

• If you are arriving by bus, please note that there are unfortunately no separate parking 
spaces available in front of the DLR Forum for Space Propulsion due to the limited parking 
capacity for buses. You are welcome to drive up to the entrance gate and stop there to let 
guests in and out. You will find a parking lot in front of the canteen (approx. 500 m down 
the street). Please ask at the entrance gate when you arrive. 

• Parking: Parking spaces for cars are available on the main parking lot of the DLR site in 
Lampoldshausen. 

• It is possible to have lunch in our “Casino”, the DLR canteen. Please register at  
kantine-la@dlr.de up to two weeks before the event. Please note that you can only pay in 
cash in our canteen. 

How to get there: 

Deutsches Zentrum für Luft- und Raumfahrt (DLR) 
Im Langen Grund 
74239 Hardthausen am Kocher 

You can find directions on our homepage: Getting there. The DLR site in Lampoldshausen can 
be reached on weekdays by bus line 622 from Neuenstadt am Kocher and Möckmühl. You can 
find further information on bus times here. 

If you have any further questions, please contact the DLR site visitor office in Lampoldshausen.  

Contact: Denisa Bevilaqua | Phone: 06298 28-697 | info-la@dlr.de  
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